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Dear Fellow Member of the Hungarian Harvard Community,  

Before 2012 comes to an end and 2013 opens for new opportunities, I would like to convey a special call of a special 
person to you.  

The Harvard Club of Hungary was honored to receive a personal invitation from Ambassador Peter Kraft (MBA, Class 
1984), CEO of KRAFT & Associates - Tourism Development (www.kraftassociates-td.com), Honorary Board Member and 
President (1996 - 1997) of the American Chamber of Commerce, AMCHAM, Hungarian Ambassador to Peru (2001 - 
2003) to an exclusive Christmas reception. 
 
Please let me forward you this invitation and cordially request your presence at an exceptional setting to celebrate the 
coming holidays.  
DATE:                         Thursday, December 20, 2012 
TIME:                           8:00PM 
VENUE:                       Kraft Family Residence, Andrássy u. 27, IV./3, 1061 Budapest 
On invitation of:          Ms. Patrícia and Mr. Peter Kraft       
Dress code:                 informal attire 
We kindly ask you to confirm your attendance by registering here: hchungary@post.harvard.edu by 14 December, 
2012.  

In order to feel and share the spirit of our Alma Mater and to celebrate together we look forward to seeing you at this 
unique event.      

Sincerely yours, 

 

Dr. Andrea Jádi Németh 
President of Harvard Club Hungary 
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